
1835 Town Hall Committee 

Minutes 

June 30, 2021 

 

FINAL 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:37 PM and present were Carl Corrinne, Ron Pichierri, Carol 
Stewart-Grinkis, Jack Chandler and guests Arden Sonnenberg and Dick Maki. 

On a motion by Carol and seconded by Ron the minutes from 3/17/2021 were unanimously approved 
with the removal of “$1 Lease”. 

Sandra Habe, the new Recreation Director, was supposed to come to our meeting but was unable to 
make it. 

We reviewed the list Carl had put together for room use charges and agreed that the day rates would be 
equal to 6 hours cost and not 8. Otherwise, the rates were approved. 

Our budget passed at the annual Town meeting, and we will get started on the new projects. 

We need to work on the ADA grant again for this year and hopefully get it! 

We need to do something about a sound system for the Great Hall. 

Carol is going to ask Patrice about getting 50-60 chairs for the building. 

Carl got the color codes we used for the Great Hall paint and is going to submit them so we can get 
some sample acoustical panels made to see how they blend into the walls. 

The minutes from June 2nd, taken by Carol, were accepted with the correct of Dick Maki’s name. Motion 
by Jack and second Ron. 

Jack will meet with Darren and Sean at the SMLD to find out about air conditioning rebates. 

Ron made a motion to call Patrice and advise her that the new floor in the Arthur P Rugg room was 
lifting and to notify the vendor. Passed unanimously. 

At 8:11 PM Ron made a motion. And Carol seconded it to adjourn the meeting. Passed unanimously. 

 

 

These minutes were approved at the July 28, 2021 meeting. 


